Jan. 24,1966

Northwest Regional Information Office, Portland, Ore., Department of the Interior, P.O.Box 3621, 1002 N.E.Holladay St., 97208

Dear Sir:

About the time of Mr. Robert Holtz' retirement, I discussed with him my desire to obtain a copy of Human Resources Survey of the Colville Confederated Tribe (Bloodsworth, June, 1959) (This may also be referred to I believe as the Stanford Survey)

Mr. Holtz and other officials in the Area Office know of my continuing research and writing in the Northwest field. I neglected at the time, last November, to make a written application to the Area Director I hope it is now possible for me to obtain one copy.

Sincerely

Click Relander